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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these 
should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to 

the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Justice 

"Peace and justice are two sides of the same coin.” ― Dwight D. Eisenhower 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

School Life 
It has been a very busy and productive week, culminating in a very special visit this 
afternoon by Mr and Mrs Perrin and their daughter, Dr Perrin, to officially open the Outdoor 
Classroom. However, I’ll share all the things that have happened this week as it has 
unfolded. 
 
Monday saw all the classes have their photos taken, and they did this really well and 
maturely. Year 2 started their end of Key Stage 1 tests, and have shown great determination 
and endurance over the course of the week, and I know Miss Lancaster is very proud of all 
of them.  
 
Tuesday saw Mrs Crinall and Mrs Stock take ten children from Years 3, 4 and 5 to Nelson 
School to take part in some training to become Anti-Bullying Ambassadors, which is funded 
by the Princess Diana Fund. The children were really well behaved and will now start 
working with Mrs Crinall and Mrs Stock on how they can share their training with the rest of 
the school. On Tuesday afternoon Year 5 also went to Nelson School, but this was for a 
singing rehearsal with Year 5 classes from Nelson and St Edmund’s School for their Singing 
Festival in June.  
 
On Wednesday we had our first Governor RE and Vision Learning Walk in a couple of years 
with Father David and Mrs Williams accompanying Mrs Crinall around the school. This also 
linked in with Mr Nimmo and Mrs Alladin, two of our other Governors, meeting children from 
Years 1-6 to talk about their learning in Science and DT. All the Governors were able to 
report back on how well behaved, articulate, enthusiastic and knowledgeable the children 
were about all the things they have been learning. I am very grateful to Father David, Mrs 
Williams, Mr Nimmo and Mrs Alladin for giving their time to come in to school and to meet 
the children. 
 
Thursday was quieter than expected as Year 5 were meant to have a Shakespeare 
workshop in the Hall, but unfortunately the visitors who were coming to lead it were unwell, 
so we will get that re-scheduled.  
 
Which brings us to today and the wonderful opportunity to thank both the Perrin Family and 
the Twigg Family for their generous donations to help us complete our Outdoor Classroom. 
Along with some of our Governors, we were able to watch Mr Perrin cut the ribbon to the 
gate that leads into the Outdoor Classroom and to hear Father David bless it.  
The Choir sung beautifully at the opening ceremony and again during our special assembly 
in the Hall where all the children were able to meet Mr and Mrs Perrin and Dr Perrin as well 
as hear Mr Perrin share some words about Bishop Perrin and the lovely relationship we 
have forged between the school and their family. I am very grateful to all the staff who have 
helped in establishing the Outdoor Classroom, especially Miss Macklearn and Mrs Forster, 
along with Mrs Chawla who has helped with the planning and organisation of today’s special 
“opening”. I would also like to again extend the school’s thanks to both the Perrin and Twigg 
families for their generosity and support. 
 
Continued on page 2…  
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ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 9th May  

CLASS % 

Friendship 97.67 

Endurance 91.67 

Peace      92.67 

Forgiveness      100.00 

Reverence         99.67 

Service      95.93 

Justice   97.24 
 

  

   
Well done to Forgiveness Class for achieving the best 
attendance for this week 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Sirimi 

Endurance class  Toby 

Peace class  Amara 

Forgiveness class  Sophie 

Reverence class  William 

Service class  Vince 

Justice class  Daisy 
 
 

GREEN TEAM FACTS 
Our School Green Team will be sharing helpful and 
handy facts. 
 
Did you know? 
Every year 5 trillion litres of water are used to dye fabric 
for our clothing. This is enough to fill two million Olympic 
sized swimming pools. 
 
 

FAMILY TRANSITIONS 
Triple P is designed for parents and carers experiencing 
personal distress from separation or divorce which is 
impacting on or complicating their parenting. 
A free 5- week course starting next month. Please read 
poster for more information. 
 

YEAR 5 SINGING FESTIVAL  
Year 5 will be travelling by coach to the Festival on the 

13th June, along with St Edmunds and Nelson School 

children, the cost of the transport is £7.20 per child 

please visit the following link to complete this payment 

by Monday 6th June. 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  

 

The performance itself is on Monday 13th June at 

11:15 at the Rose Theatre Kingston. Tickets will go on 

general sale from Tuesday 31st May via Richmond 

Music Trust’s website 

https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/sin

ging-festival/  

 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch for 

Monday 13th June. 

 

YEAR 6 SCHOOL JOURNEY MEETING 
Dear Y6 Parents, 
 
As Year 6's school journey to Bowles is fast 
approaching, we will be holding an information meeting 
on Thursday 16th June at 3.30pm in the Year 6 
classroom.  The meeting is helpful for you to see what 
a day at Bowles will look like, what they need to 
pack/bring and details about how to send in medication.  
There will also be an opportunity to ask questions and 
chat to me privately if you have anything you are 
concerned about.  
 
If you cannot make this meeting in person, there is a 
link below for the Google Meet (or you can access it via 
your child's Google login) so that you can join the 
meeting virtually.  Any forms that are given out at the 
meeting will be sent home to those parents who cannot 
attend in person. 
 
Google link: meet.google.com/uhk-hfkq-cng  
 
Many thanks 
Miss Sweeney 
 
 

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible next Thursday for our first Open School Morning in 
three years, I know you will love hearing the children sing when they get their opportunity to perform in the Hall. In the 
classrooms the children will be undertaking Platinum Jubilee tasks and activities as we look to mark and celebrate the Queen’s 
remarkable service and dedication to the country. We are hoping to be able to share with you our Parent Questionnaire at 
Open School Morning so please keep an eye out for more information about this.  
 
Well done to the red team in the FA Cup Final last week…it was a close match! 
 
Have a restful and relaxing weekend. 

Mr Corke 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/singing-festival/
https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/singing-festival/
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YEAR R 

On Wednesday 8th June 2022, Reception Class will visit 

Bocketts Farm.   

 

The cost for this trip is £12.60.  Please visit the following 

to link to make the payment by Wednesday 1st June 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  

If you’re unsure how to register for the payment system 

please contact the school office ASAP where they will 

assist you.  

 

Packed Lunch - 

Every child in the class is entitled to receive a packed 

lunch provided by the school caterers. To order one 

please follow the steps in the email by the quoted date, 

alternatively, you can provide your child with a packed 

lunch from home. 

 

YEAR 2 
On Thursday 9th June 2022, Year 2 will visit London Zoo, 
travelling by coach. 
 
Packed Lunch - 

Every child in the class is entitled to receive a packed 

lunch provided by the school caterers. To order one 

please follow the steps in the email by the quoted date, 

alternatively, you can provide your child with a packed 

lunch from home. 

 

YEAR 3 

Year 3 will be visiting Twickenham Stadium on Tuesday 

14th June. They will take part in a tour and murder 

mystery detective workshop. 

 

Children will use the local bus to and from Twickenham 

Stadium.  

 

The cost for this trip is £8.50, please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/  to 

complete this payment by 5th June. 

 

You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch for 

this trip and their bottle of water.  

YEAR 4 

Year 4 will visit Kew Gardens on Thursday 30th June via 

the local train system.  

 

Year 4 will also be visiting Hampton Court on Friday 27th 

May via coach 

 

Both our trips may involve quite a lot of walking, please 

may the children wear very comfortable shoes or trainers 

for these days.  In addition, please may the children be 

prepared for wet or hot weather and have raincoats or sun 

hats with them as seems appropriate!  Packed lunches are 

required for both trips. 

 

YEAR 5 

On Wednesday 29th June, Year 5 will visit the theatre to 

watch A Midsummer Night's Dream. Travelling via local 

train service. 

 

The cost for this is £3.00 per child, the trip has been 

subsidised by the School Association. Please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool to 

make payment for this trip and give approval by today. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform and bring a 

packed lunch for Wednesday 29th June.  

 

YEAR 6 

On the 20th June Year 6 will make a return trip to Squires 

Garden Centre. Taking back their planted potatoes to turn 

them into chips, permission forms will be with you shortly.  

 

We are also looking into a potential trip for the summer 

term. School calendar and venue availability permitting, we 

will look to proceed and share more detail with you soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS – PAYMENT, PERMISSION AND LUNCH REMINDERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
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ONLINE SAFETY RESOURCES FOR 
INFANTS 
Childnet, which is a well-recognised website promoting 
online safety, have produced some age-appropriate 
resources for children aged 3-7. The resources include 
some ebooks using a character called Digiduck. The 
ebooks can be accessed via this link: 
https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/  
 
 

VOLUNTEERS FOR RECEPTION VISIT TO 
THE LIBRARY 
On Monday 13th June Reception Class will visit Whitton 
Library, if you’re able to help and volunteer for this trip 
please let the school office know ASAP. 
 
During the trip they will hear a story and also have the 
opportunity to browse and loan books (if they have a 
library account). With this in mind, please consider 
signing your child up to Whitton Library services ahead 
of this trip. Please ensure your child has their library 
card with them for the visit on the 13th June.  
 

PARENT SUPPORT IN YOUR AREA 
Meet friends and other parents to discuss local issues 
and share hobbies and interests. See attached flyer for 
more details 
 

OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY ADVICE LINE 

Thursdays 2-4pm  0208 547 7409.  See poster for more 
details. 
 

UPDATE FROM TWICKENHAM SCHOOL 
We are very excited to be able to share plans for Phase 
1 of our capital investment programme with the 
introduction of the Aspire Centre! Carefully designed to 
give students a state-of-the-art learning environment to 
use before, during and after school to support and 
enhance their learning experience, the Aspire Centre 
will be equipped with 31 new computers, a large 
interactive screen, a dedicated teaching zone and living 
wall to reflect our journey of growth. Alongside this, we 
will be installing new interactive whiteboards in all 
classrooms, updating all desktop computers throughout 
the school, transforming our corridor and circulation 
areas and completing extensive remedial works within 
our playground.  
All phase 1 works are due to be complete in time to 
welcome students back in September. 
Should you have any questions about the project, 
please do not hesitate to email me. 
 
Ms. Assal Ruse, 
Headteacher 
Twickenham School 

 
 

Date Event 

23rd May YR6 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

24th May YR5 to Ss Philip and James Church 

26th May Open School Morning 09:00 – 11:00 

27th May YR4 to Hampton Court 

 
30th May – 
3rd  June 
 

Half Term 

 

6th June INSET DAY 

7th June Children Return 

8th June YR R Bocketts Farm 

9th June YR2 London Zoo 

9th June 
Anxiety- Raising Awareness, Workshop For 
Parents 

13th June YRR to Library 

14th June YR6 Wimbledon Synagogue Virtual Tour 

14th June YR3 Twickenham Stadium  

17th June School Nurse Workshop - Reception Class 

20th June YR6 To Squires Garden Centre 

21st June YR2 St Augustine’s Church  

27th June  YR5 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

29th June YR5 Orange Tree Theatre  

30th June YR4 Kew Gardens 

1st July School Nurse Workshops (Year 2 – 6) 

4th – 8th 
July YR 6 Residential Trip - Bowles 

4th July YR2 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

5th July Reception to St Augustine’s Church  

https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/

